
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN per CGS 10-153d that the Collective Bargaining Agreement between 
the Watertown Board of Education and the Watertown Education Association contract effective 

September 1, 2024 is on file in the Watertown Town Clerk’s office, 61 Echo Lake Rd., 
Watertown, CT 06795. A link to the published contract can be viewed by scrolling to the next 

page of this document. 
 

Lisa Dalton, Watertown Town Clerk 1/11/2024 
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